
 

From: Debbie Goodwin >  

Sent: Tuesday, November 7, 2023 10:23 PM 

To: Daliah Barrett <Daliah.Barrett@haringey.gov.uk> 

Subject: Moon Lounge, 34 High St N8 ... Variation Application 

 

Dear Daliah, 

 

I understand from a neighbour that Mr Gajana has applied to extend the Moon Lounge opening 

hours until 2am on Fridays and Saturdays. 

 

I would like to forward my objections as this is a residential area that already suffers from the noise, 

loud music, drug dealing, increased litter and large groups of individuals engaging in anti social 

behaviour as a result of so many bars and pubs situated on the High Street.  

 

Will Haringey be contacting local residents regarding this matter in order that they can express their 

concerns. 

 

Regards 

Deborah Goodwin 

 

 

From: Debbie Goodwin < 

Sent: Thursday, September 1, 2022 3:18:04 PM 

To: Licensing <Licensing.Licensing@haringey.gov.uk> 

Subject: APPLICATION FOR A VARIATION OF A PREMISES LICENCE LE POT DE TERRE, 34 High St N8 

7NX .....LN000005247  

  

 

To The Licensing Team 

 

I would like to raise my objections to yet another bar/pub on Hornsey High Street, which is just a 

stones throw away from the other four bars/pubs!! Situated amidst a residential area with living 

premises above is just adding to the ongoing ASB that we the residents have to endure.  
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Noise levels from amplified sound systems impact on residents quality of life, as was the case from 

the existing bars/pubs this summer. The Police attended on several occasions due to noise levels and 

brawling on The Gardens. It meant that residents could not enjoy the use of their outside space. 

 

The limited space outside Le Pot de Terre is another issue....people spill out onto The Gardens (as has 

been the case with the other bars) drinking and discarding glasses, bottles, litter etc. and using the 

grassed area by Campsbourne Church as a place to urinate!! 

 

 

 Street furniture and structures on The Gardens have been repeatedly damaged by people under the 

influence of alcohol.  I, along with the Councillors have reported this to Haringey Council, but to date 

they have not been repaired 

 

Drug dealing is another worry, that often increases where alcohol is sold. The High St is already a 

"known" site for drug dealing and loitering,  and dealers often use Rectory Gardens as cut through. In 

addition families are concerned about their  safety due to the increase in alcohol consumption and 

drug use in this area...so another pub/ bar is a cause for great concern. 

 

Regards 

Deborah Goodwin 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



From: Cristian Chiotea < >  
Sent: Tuesday, November 7, 2023 1:14 PM 
To: Daliah Barrett <daliah.barrett@haringey.gov.uk> 
Subject: Re: LICENSING UPDATE - MOON LOUNGE 34 HIGH STREET N8 

  

Dear Daliah, 

  

I am the resident at High street, and I want to clarify that there has been no 
mediation between us and the business regarding the extended operating hours. We 
can hear the noise from upstairs, particularly the music, and there have been 
instances where we continued hearing music past 1 am, causing disturbances.  

  

Please consider our concerns when reviewing the application. 

  

Thank you, 

Cristian Chiotea  

 

 

From: Cristian Chiotea  

Sent: Saturday, September 3, 2022 12:40:05 pm 

To: Licensing <Licensing.Licensing@haringey.gov.uk> 

Subject: Concerns regarding new business on 34 High Street N87NX 

 

 

Sir/Madame, 

 

I just find out that it will be a new business on 34 High Street N8 7NX and is applying for alcohol and 

music licence on the venue. I am concerned about late night hours that can have an impact on an 

already very noisy residential high street. I have a very early start in the morning Monday-Friday(6 

am) and I need to rest. I am concerned that I will hear music playing during the night. 

 

My details: Ionut-Cristian Chiotea  High Street N8  

 

Kinds regards, 

Cristian Chiotea 
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